LIBRARY HOURS

Riverton Free Library

Monday through Thursday 9:00 A.M.–5:00 P.M. 6:30 P.M.–8:30 P.M.

> Friday 9:00 A.M.–noon

Saturday 9:00 A.M.–4:00 P.M. 9:00 A.M.–12:30 P.M. (summer)

Phone: 856-829-2476 Web site: <rivertonlibrary.burlco.org>

Director & Branch Manager, Michael Robinson



Visit the Library Often!



Riverton Free Library 306 Main Street Riverton, NJ 08077

Serving Palmyra and Riverton boroughs for over 100 years!



A Branch of the Burlington County Library



2005 Annual Newsletter & Appeal

Riverton Free Library Association Executive Officers:

Karen Healey, President Patricia Solin, Vice President Eleanor Paladino, Treasurer Mary Markiewicz, Secretary

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE



What an encouraging and heartwarming year it's been for our library!

Our new bond with the Bur-

lington County Library as a branch library has been both positive and rewarding. We wish to thank its director, Gail Sweet, for being generous with her time as well as facilitating their financial support that has helped us in so many ways — from new books, to collection management, to providing a new part-time employee. We continue to be comfortable with our decision to join in this alliance of service.

We are delighted to welcome a new president of our Friends, Dawn Seagraves. Her enthusiasm and energy has brought a renewed vision to this steadfast group.

Special Events for 2005

Our library has programs for all ages! These events are financed locally by the Riverton Library Association & the Friends of Riverton Free Library, and by the Burlington County Library.

Some of these special programs are:

- Mother Goose Storytime, Teen Coffee Nites, Summer Reading Program, Movie Nites, Arts & Crafts, and many others!
- Holiday House Tour, Trolley Tour, Beer Tasting, Used Book Sale, Annual Social

Join the fun!
Join the Friends of Riverton
Library and be a part of so
many fine events!

Donations to last year's annual appeal provided funds to replace worn carpeting, make outdoor lighting improvements, complete long-overdue outdoor maintenance to the property, and provided additional library resources and programs!

We are grateful that JoAnne Di-Noia will continue to organize and supervise the biennial Holiday House Tour, a monumental task that she does so well.

Our sincere thanks go to our Vice President of 26 years, Jean Markovitz, for her dedication and valuable work to our library, guiding us through so many changes that have been important to our development.

And finally, our thanks go to so many who volunteer their time and expertise, be it our Board members, student volunteers, our neighbors. All are making a difference in our community!



Your donation will allow us to continue to improve services and maintain our library building.
Use the enclosed envelope and send your charitable donation to us, today!

Please be as generous as you can.